
 
 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 
 

 
 
Stephanie N. Blanton 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Digirad Imaging Solutions, Inc. 
1048 Industrial Ct., Ste. E 
Suwanee, GA  30024 
 
SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF AMENDMENT REQUEST DATED AUGUST 22, 2023, FOR 

DIGIRAD IMAGING SOLUTIONS, INC., U.S. NRC MATERIALS LICENSE NO.  
10-29283-02 

 
Dear Ms. Blanton: 
 
This letter concerns the subject request to amend your U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
(NRC) License No. 10-29283-02.  You have requested to withdraw the amendment request. 
 
Based on the e-mail on October 18, 2023, you informed us that you no longer need the 
requested action, and you are withdrawing the amendment request. Therefore, we have 
administratively closed your license amendment request. Note that if you submit a new request 
at a later date, you may refer to Control No. 636964 for the documentation you have already 
submitted. 
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) §2.390 of the NRC’s 
“Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public 
inspection in the  NRC Public Document Room or from ADAMS, accessible from the NRC 
website at https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact me at (630) 829-9737 or Jason.Kelly@nrc.gov. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason M. Kelly, MPH 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

 
Docket No.:  030-38357 
License No.:  10-29283-02 
Control No.:  636964 
 

October 25, 2023 

https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/cfr/part002/part002-0390.html
https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html
mailto:Jason.Kelly@nrc.gov

		2023-10-25T08:56:46-0500
	Jason M. Kelly




